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Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation 
Round Four Public Information Meeting 

Wednesday February 24, 2010 
 
Location –      Ground Floor Hearing Room, Archdale Building 
                512 N. Salisbury Street 
                Raleigh, NC 27604 
 

Agenda 
 
10:00 – 10:15 – Opening Remarks 
 
10:15 – 10:45 – Jordan Lake Water Supply Allocation Process  
 
10:45 – 11:15 – Cape Fear River Basin Water Supply Plan Update Process 
 
11:15 – 12:00 – Open Discussion – Allocation and Planning Issues and Questions. 
 
12:00 –  1:00 – Lunch Break 
 
 1:00 –  1:30 – Cape Fear River Basin Model Update  
 
 1:30 -  2:15 – Open Discussion – What updates and changes are needed. 
 
 2:15 -  3:00 – Open Discussion - Who is going to pay for updating the model? 
 
 3:00 -  3:15 – Wrap Up and Next Steps 
 
 
Note:  Any unit of local government interested in receiving a Jordan Lake water supply storage allocation is being 
requested to submit a Letter of Interest to the Division of Water Resources by Friday April 1, 2010. This letter does not 
commit your organization to an actual application. The purpose of the letter is to identify potential applicants to assist in 
the basin water supply planning. In the letter please include your organization’s contact information. Identify who will be 
the primary contact and if you will be using a consultant their contact information. You can email the letters to jordan-
water-supply@lists.ncmail.net. 
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